Dear Jessica,
Thank you for submitting your presentation proposal for the NAKHE Annual Conference in Palm Springs, California being held January 8-11, 2020. 

This year we received many more presentation proposals than we could fit into the schedule and we could not accept all that were submitted. All proposals were reviewed by experts in the field to which they were submitted.

I am happy to inform you that your submission entitled “"What's in It for Me?:" Supporting Physical Education Cooperating Teachers on edTPA” has been accepted for this conference as a/an poster presentation. Congratulations! If you have co-presenters, please inform them of this decision. 

At any point, should you elect not to present, please let me know as soon as possible. As a reminder, presenters must register for the conference by December 1 or their presentation/poster may be removed from the program.

Registration for the conference along with booking hotel rooms at the conference rate can be completed by following this link. 

More information about the conference will be forthcoming, but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

I look forward to seeing you in person.

Sincerely,

Tim Baghurst
NAKHE VP
2020 Conference Planner

tbaghurst@fsu.edu
501 613 8913
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